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                    Fourth Sunday of Easter         

   
Saturday, April 21
  5:00 p.m.   +Amelia Wohnus

  
Sunday, April 22
 8:30 a.m.
   +Clifford Marteen
10:00 a.m.     People of the Parish
 5:00 p.m. 
    +Al & +Vicky Christian



Monday, April 23
7:30 a.m. 
     +Gregorio S. Jamena, Jr.



Tuesday, April 24
7:30 a.m.

      +Richard Holliday

  
Wednesday, April 25
5:00 p.m.
+Frank G. DeMonico


+Gloria Borta Santos


7:30 a.m.       Thursday, April 26




 +Leo Surak


Friday, April 27

7:30  a.m.    +Raul Tuscano


Saturday, April 28




Vigil Mass
 5:00 p.m.
    +Ann Mancuso
 



Fifth Sunday of Easter
         


 Sunday, April 29   
  8:30 a.m
    +Michael Lepore, Sr.
 10:00 a.m.  + Louis & + Viola Kosa
  5:00 p.m.      People of the Parish
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for April
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Please Note:  Our Parish Assessment Collection is scheduled for the last Sunday of the month April 29th The envelope company dated them a week earlier in error.
       Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Collection for April 15 - $ 5,807.00
Mail Donations-$ 485.00
The Catholic Relief Services $946.00
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish

In your will and estate planning.     
Sunday, April 22, 2018
Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 “I am the good shepherd…and I lay down my life for the sheep…and they will heed my voice.” JOHN 10:14-16
When you pray, do you only ask Jesus for the things that you want?  Do you ever ask Him what He wants from you?  How do you listen for His response?  Usually, the answer is in “quiet whispers”, so take time every day, in silence, to actively listen for His response.
Week of April 21-April 27
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS

+Candle for Mary + 
Special Intention
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. Call the parish office for details.
Parish Registration:  All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over the age of 18 should register independently of their parents.  It is necessary to be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months with active participation including attending Mass on a regular basis in order for us to provide testimonial letters to be a sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  Kindly notify the parish office of any changes in address or phone number.
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Happy Birthday

Father Thomas Perunilam
On Sunday, April 22nd Father Thomas will celebrate his 80ti Birthday.  Father came to our parish in 1970 from India and served here for many years.  If there is anyone who would like to send a card to him his address is 32 Eastern Ave., Somerville, NJ 08876. (Last week’s bulletin had an incorrect address) He would love to hear from those who remember him.
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Joyce Hanula, John Gregor, Jean Obst,
Patricia Ronan, Joe Rossi, Maria Rossi,
Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt,
Kristin Rein, Noel Gowran, Patricia Doyle
Mary Ann Pillo, Nancy Blackmon, Carol Ostrowski
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Maryanne Goccia, Eleanor Munck
Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Marilyn Rinfret , Maria C Silva, Catherine Cantasano,
Louis Kadubic, Michael Majewski, Josephine Dehlinger,
Renee Giliberti, Genevieve Mroczko, Emerson Harper,
Phyllis Mason, Gloria Gregor-Hughes,Karen Kleinschmidt,
Roger Gregor, Peggy Reynolds, Bernadette Haase,
Luke Mayell, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Cheryl Hayes,
Margaret Drack, Kathleen McGreevy.
Please keep us updated on your loved ones.


Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving! If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 



[image: image6.jpg]



The Garden Angels are planning to meet the last Saturday April 28th at 10:00 a.m. by the church hall.  All gardeners out there are welcome to lend a hand.



Save the Date June 23, 2018    
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Corpus Christi Yard Sale – Church parking lot 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Donations of items than can be used to sell would be greatly appreciated.  The sale of the donated items will help the poor of our community.  Vendor spots will be available for $10 for a space.  To donate any items please call Henry at 
732-609-1315, Ann Marie 732-589-1576, Pam, 732-432-0365 or Gail 732-254-7545.  No Furniture.
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Many thanks for your generosity for our

Easter Collection
           To date we have received
$13,660.50



Registration for 2018-2019 Faith Formation Thursday, April 26, Tuesday, May 1 and Thursday May 3rd from 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Catholic Charities is seeking Volunteer Mentors
Both male and female mentors are needed to participate in one-to-one activities and be a role model to young people.

Do you:

Have a minimum of three hours per week to offer a child?

Like having fun?

Reside in or near Middlesex County or Franklin Township?

Want to make a difference in a child’s life?

Contact Jeanette Cullen at (732) 738-1323


Corpus Christi Church Coffee, Cake, & Conversation 

You’re invited! May 7th – 7:00-8:30 p.m. South River Library – Sivess Room.  Please join us for an evening of great conversation with other women who share your faith.  The discussions will be informal, friendly, and uplifting.  Topics will range from raising a family to career, stress, marriage, joys, sorrows, and more.  RSVP’S requested however walk-ins welcome.  Call/text 732-801-3569 to rsvp or with any 

questions.  All are welcome.  


Council of Congregation Happenings - 
South River Food bank summer lunch program is looking for volunteers for July & August to make lunches and then they will pick up and deliver to the food bank.  Anyone interested, please call the parish office and leave your name and phone number.
Interfaith Network of Care hosts a Caregiver Support Group on the second Wednesday of each month, at 3 p.m. in St. Paul’s Social Hall, located in the basement of the Education Building on West Lakewood behind the Church in Milltown, If you are a caregiver to your spouse or to an elderly parent, this group is for you!  Please RSVP in advance to 732-247-1655.  The group is led by Shonda Baker, MSW, Senior Well-Being Specialist, from Oaks Integrated Care, Refreshments are provided.  

South River Memorial Day Parade – Monday, May 28th at 1:00 p.m.  – If any group or any individual would like to participate in the South River Memorial Day Parade, please contact the parish office.
Manna Café of the First Reformed Church of South River (40 Thomas Street) partners with other congregations and organization to provide a community meal on the second and fourth Sundays, 5-6 p.m.  Contact Pastor Colleen Toole at colleen.toole@gmail.com



Estate Sale

Sunday, April 22, 2018

50 Ridge Road

South River from 9-2:00 p.m.  Proceeds to benefit St. Vincent de Paul Society.
“Quo Vadis”

June 25-27, 2018

Young men ages 14-17

You’re invited to spend three days living, praying and interacting with priests, seminarians and faith-filled teens your own age.  The days will include dynamic talks, a visit from Bishop Checchio, sports and activities, prayer, small group discussion and so much more.  For more information, please email quovadis@diometuchen.org


Fun, Faith, Friends – Camp Veritas 2018

Come see what more than 5,000 teens have already experienced!  Camp Veritas is a week-long “play and pray” pilgrimage and summer camp for teens entered grades 7-12.   June 10-14 at Lake Placid Camp, Lake Placid, FL
July 22-28 at Mount Saint Mary College, Newburgh, NY
July 29-August 4 at Summit Lake Camp, Emmitsburg, MD

August 12-18 at Camp Lakota in Wurtsboro, NY
Daytime activities include soccer, ultimate Frisbee, volleyball, dodgeball, swimming, and much much, more!  Evening activities include Mass, praise and worship, Eucharistic Adoration, testimonies, and talent shows.  Spiritual staff include Diocesan priests,
Franciscan Friars and Sisters of the Renewal, Sisters of Life, Carmelites, Dominicans, and more!  Registration at www.campvritas.com



Catholic School Open Houses
St. Bartholomew School invites you to our Open House on Monday, April 23, 2018 from 6 pm to 8 pm.  Come tour our amazing school!  We are located at 470 Ryders Lane, East Brunswick, NJ 732-254-7105

school@stbartseb.com
St. Stanislaus Kostka School – Where Students Love to Learn and …Learn to Love
Join us for an open house to see what we have to offer!

One to One Chrome Books Grades 3 through 8

STEM/Makers Space Program

Certified Teachers, Full day Preschool, Full day kindergarten, Computer Lab, Advanced Math Program

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 221 MacArthur Avenue, Sayreville, NJ

Or call to set up a private tour 732-254-5819

www.sskschool.org


Communal Anointing of the Sick 

April 25 – Communal Anointing of the Sick 
(the last Wednesday of every month).

Come to a Holy Hour of Prayer for Good Shepherd Sunday and World Day of Prayer for Vocations
April 22, 2018 – 3:00 p.m. – St. John Neumann Pastoral Center, 146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway

Fellowship and refreshments following the Holy Hour Co-sponsored by The Office of Religious and The Office of Vocations.

Prayer for Vocations

O Lord Jesus Christ, great High-Priest, we ask You to call many worthy souls to Your holy priesthood.  Enlighten the superiors in the choice of candidates, the spiritual directors in guiding them, and the professors in instructing them.  Lead the seminarians daily in unerring footsteps, so that they may become priests who are models of purity, possessors of wisdom, and heroes of sacrifice, steeped in humility and aflame with divine love, apostles of Your glory and sanctifiers of souls.  Amen
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Universal:


For Those who have Responsibility in Economic Matters:


That economists may have the courage to reject any economy of exclusion and know how to open new paths.





Children’s Evangelization Ministry





Parent’s Night Out!





When was the last time you had a night off?  Would you like a couple of hours of peace and quiet? 


Drop your children off in a safe and fun environment where they will enjoy prayer time, movies, games, and crafts-all geared toward learning about Jesus, the Bible and our beautiful Catholic faith.


Where:  Corpus Christi Church Hall


When:      Friday, May 11, 2018 


6pm-8pm, 


     


Who: 	     Children ages 4-10





We are asking for a donation of $5 per child for supplies and future children’s programming.  A popcorn snack and water bottle will be provided.  For more information, please call the parish office.





P.S. Our first night out was a success this past Friday.





The program will continue the second  Friday of every month.








